COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Refs M. 7th June 1934.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 6th instant relative to the transfer of the
motorship "HELIX" to the French flag and I am
accordingly sending the necessary instructions in
the matter to the Soclety's Surveyors at Marsellles
with & view to the issue of the appropriate French
freeboard certificates.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithifully,
Secretary.

Messrs. The Anglo=Sexon Petroleum Co.ld.,
8t. Helen's Court,
Leadenhall Street,
B.c.a.
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